New Mexico
OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

Aztec, New Mexico

RARRRINNAAX

120 East Chaco
Decembeyr 6, 1957

;2/”7/

Mr. Warren Rutz
Magnolia Petroleum Co
Box 1296

Farmington, New Mexico

Dear Warrens

It appears that you used the wrong Fc factor on the annual
test for the Cheney-Federal #1 MV.

Check my figures on the attached copy. Call me and we'll
discuss the test if you desire. We can correct the copies that
I have, or you masy submit new coples.

If we can be of further assistance please contact us.

Yours very truly

A. R. Kendrick
Engineer, District #3
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